

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group CBD BUG GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001 0423 974 825

convenors@cbdbug.org.au www.cbdbug.org.au

Ms Leslie Martin

Dear Leslie

On behalf of the members of the Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG) I would like to thank you for the hard work and dedication you so generously gave during your time as a CBD BUG Co-convenor.

In particular, your work ethic was demonstrated through organising the many and interesting guest speakers who addressed CBD BUG meetings, keeping the minutes from our monthly meetings and providing input into numerous items of correspondence.

Your dedication was a great source of support and underpinned the CBD BUG's successes in progressing cycling in Brisbane.

In recognition of your work for the CBD BUG it was a unanimously resolved at the January 2010 Annual General Meeting that a letter of appreciation be sent to you.

Thank you for your efforts and I hope we will continue to see you and be kept up to date with your overseas travels and cycling activities.

Yours sincerely

Paul French Co-convenor

Central Business District Bicycle Users Group

/ February 2010